
 

 

Sunnydown School Council – Minutes of Meetings 

 

Date:  Tuesday 28th January 2020 

Discussions this week: 

 

 It was a disappointing turnout at School Council this week with only 7 members attending.  

We discussed ways of promoting the Council and it was agreed that we would put together a 

list of what we have achieved over the year and also present to the whole school in assembly 

about how important the School Council is.  It was also noted that form groups could have a 

rota system so that everyone gets a chance to be involved. 

 

 It was agreed that we would have food monitors for Council meetings.  These are: Oliver B on 

toast duty, Cam’ron on drinks duty and Tomas on fruit duty. 

  

 We raised £150.34 for the Australian bushfires and a discussion was had about where we 

should donate the money.  Two charities were put to the Council, the WWF and Kangaroo 

Island charity.  It was agreed that we would donate to the Kangaroo Island charity.  Tomas 

suggested that this is likely to be a much smaller charity and therefore might not get as much 

funding so it would be a good idea to support it.  The Council agreed. 

 

 Details of the String Club will be going on the form page shortly.  Thanks to Cam’ron for 

arranging this. 

 

 A discussion was had about the glasses used at lunchtime and whether we could have some 

more.  Mr Lord pointed out that the glasses are all cleaned in the dishwasher so have faint 

scratches on them but this is perfectly normal.  They are also disinfected in the dishwasher so 

are very safe to use.  Chicken pie was requested on the next menu once it has been 

discussed. 

 


